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District Updates 

• There is a Special Local School Funding Election on June 4, 2019. The Los Angeles School District 

Board of Education voted unanimously to place Measure EE, a 16 cent per square foot parcel tax, on 

the ballot in a special local school funding election. Measure EE will provide additional locally 

controlled school funding. 

• “The Work Ahead” is the new name of LAUSD Reimagine Work. We will be hearing more regarding 

the work ahead in the next few months. As a reminder, the focus of all of central offices is to focus on 

supporting schools and Local Districts. We are here to support the parents at the schools and local 

districts.  

• Scholastic “From Parent Involvement to Parent Empowerment” Development Sessions: 

We want to thank the parents from CAC that participated in the Parent Empowerment Sessions. Their 

input and time was invaluable. Special thanks to Paul Robak, Ana Carrion, Mayra Zamora, Charlotte 

Henderson, Bryan Davis, Isabel Martinez, Alma Zuniga, Mary Lee, Sherrin Aguilar, Benita Cabrera, 

Reggie Green, Raul Ruiz, Laura Baz, Karla Ysais, and Lisa Mosko. 

Committee Update 

Congratulations on a great year. CAC had quorum at all of the meetings. CAC accomplished all their 

goals. We are going to have new members appointed by the Board of Education on Tuesday, May 21, 

2019.  

 PCS Update 

Committee Dates for New School Year: Traditionally PCS staff would determine the dates for the CAC 

meetings during the summer. These dates would be shared with schools and Local Districts in August. We 

had many conflicts between the school, Local District and committee meetings. The CAC membership do 

not approve or schedule the CAC dates. In order to avoid any conflicts between CAC and school or Local 

District calendars, the proposed dates for the new school year were shared with CAC officers and members 

in March and April 2019. These dates are still in draft form in order to allow for changes next year if 

needed. Next school year I would like to meet with the Chairperson from the three committees in January 

2020 to plan the dates for the 2020-2021 school year. Please see me with any concerns or questions. We 

have planned the professional development for next year. This will be shared as soon as we have finalized 

the schedule.  I would like to thank our amazing PCS staff: Dr. Heidi Mahmud and Lisa Porter for their 

work with the CAC.  
Upcoming Central District Parent Committee Trainings:  Spring 2019 

May 20, 21, 24, 31, 2019—Math Training 

 

 

State Testing  

UPDATE:  The District decided to 

send all parents a black and 

white copy of the SBAC test 

results next school year.  

In addition, parents will be able 

to obtain student test results 

through their Parent Portal 

account. Parents need to enroll 

in Parent Portal.   

The SBAC State Testing Window 

is March 4, 2019 through June 7, 

2019. 

District Parent Legislative Learning 

(Study) Group 

Purpose:  District parents 

interested in studying and 

reviewing current and future state 

and federal legislation, which 

affects the District, English 

Learners, foster youth, special 

education and other students. 

June 5, 2019-Planning Session 

10:00-1:00 p.m. 

 

Enroll in the 

Parent Portal! 

 

 Reminder: 

Special Local School 

Funding Election on  

June 4, 2019 

Measure EE 

 


